
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Congratulations to each one of you for your excellent performance. 

The school witnessed New Academic Session 2025-26 with an enthusiastic bunch of students rushing into 

their new classrooms welcoming the start of new academics on 1st April 2025. 
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DPS MRPL Mangalore Achieves ISO 21001:2018 Certification! 

DPS MRPL Mangalore has achieved another significant milestone!  
We are proud and delighted to announce that our school is now ISO certified. Following a rigorous audit 

conducted on December 2nd and 3rd, 2024, we officially received the prestigious ISO 21001:2018 

certification on February 28th, 2025. This recognition reflects our unwavering commitment to excellence in 

education and continuous improvement. The Management and the Principal congratulated the entire 

team of DPS MRPL Mangalore. 

 

 



 

 

 
We recently gathered to bid a heartfelt farewell to our dear colleague, Sri. Sadashiva Prabhu, as he 

embarks on a new journey. We all joined in celebrating Prabhu sir’s remarkable contributions to our 

school. 

  

A heartfelt send-off program was organized on 9th April at MERC to bid 
farewell to our dear colleague Sri. Sadashiva Prabhu who has been an 
integral part of DPS MRPL for the past 25+ years. The event was 

attended by the Principal, Vice-Principal, 
staff, and special invitees, reflecting the 
immense respect and admiration everyone 
holds for them. 
Colleagues shared heartfelt memorable 

moments and the positive impact 

these had on both students and staff. 

The emotional tributes highlighted the 

dedication, professionalism, and 

friendship over the years. 

The Principal, Smt. Sheela Balamurali 
addressed the gathering, expressing deep gratitude for the years of service rendered 
by them. She also praised the commitment and passion shown throughout the 
tenure and wished them continued success in future endeavours. 
 
As a token of appreciation and remembrance, 

a memento was presented to Sri Sadashiv 

Prabhu by the Principal and Vice Principal on 

behalf of the entire school. It symbolized the 

love, respect, and good wishes from all the 

staff and students.  
 

The occasion followed by an emotional farewell address from Sri Sadashiva Prabhu, 
taking on his life’s struggles, when he embarked his teaching profession dedicated to the tribals of the far 
north-Eastern state of Nagaland. While we are sad to see him go, we are excited for the new opportunities 
ahead. We wish Prabhu Sir all the best in his future endeavours. 
The send-off was a blend of emotions, laughter, and reflection, creating a memorable farewell for 
cherished colleague.  



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The summer break starts from 10 April, 2025. 

 

 

 

 


